
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE​
June 3, 2025 

Eau Claire Axemen Announce Major Update Regarding Home Opener and Venue 
Agreement 

To Our Fans, Sponsors, and Community Partners: 

We’re thrilled to share some exciting and long-awaited news with you! 

After a brief pause to regroup following our inaugural road game in Hot Springs, Arkansas, the 
Eau Claire Axemen organization is proud to announce that we have successfully executed a 
new lease agreement with the Sonnentag Center in Eau Claire, WI. 

This milestone marks a significant and positive step forward for our organization. The previous 
venue lease had not been officially assigned to our local ownership group, and this new 
agreement ensures a clear path to move ahead with our full 2025 home season — beginning 
with our first home game this Saturday, June 7. 

In tandem with this development, The Arena League has informed us that all necessary field 
and game-day equipment — including turf, walls, and dasher boards — will be transported from 
Hot Springs, AR, and delivered to Eau Claire by Wednesday, June 4. This delivery will allow 
ample time for set-up and preparation inside the Sonnentag Center to provide fans and players 
with the professional game-day experience they deserve. 

We understand that recent uncertainty has raised questions, and we want to thank our fans, 
sponsors, and partners for your continued patience, support, and belief in what we’re building 
here in Eau Claire. Our local ownership group remains committed to transparency, excellence, 
and ensuring that Axe Nation is stronger than ever — on and off the field. 

We look forward to reconnecting with our sponsors this week to finalize partnerships and 
promotional activations ahead of Saturday’s home opener. More details and updates will follow 
shortly. 

Let’s make history — together. 

Go Axemen!​
Eau Claire Axemen Arena Football​
www.axemenfootball.com​
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